
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

27th January 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Parents Online Safety Videos – Weekly Series 

 

Online safety is an enormously important aspect of our children’s education. Within 

school, we deliver lessons that teach children about many aspects of staying safe 

online. For example, within a wide-ranging curriculum, we discuss who to talk to if they 

see something which makes them uncomfortable, using effective passwords and how 

to behave appropriately online. 

  

Of course, many children spend time online at home.  

 

In order to support you with helping your child have positive online experiences, we 

have purchased a series of videos created by Alan Mackenzie -an online safety expert 

(https://www.esafety-adviser.com/). 

 

Initially, over the next few weeks, we shall be sending links to videos about different 

aspects of online safety. In addition, we anticipate running other events to share 

information and support around this area. It is important to note that these videos 

contain content which is not appropriate for children to see. However, we believe that 

it is vital for all the adults involved with children’s upbringing to have up-to-date 

information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr D Ainscow and Mr L Murphy 

Online Safety Leads 

 

https://www.esafety-adviser.com/

